
 

CANADIAN HEADQUARTERS 
129-355 Elmira Road North, Guelph, ON  N1K 1S5 
(519) 822-4150   (888) 411-7537   FAX (519) 822-1236 

www.communityofchrist.ca 

 

 

 

3 June 2024 

 

Letter to the Public and Membership of Community of Christ in Canada 

Dear Members and Friends of Community of Christ in Canada, 

We are delighted to share some exciting news regarding our leadership team. Sam Smalldon, 
who has been serving as Associate Bishop of Canada and as Interim Mission Centre Financial 
Officer (MCFO) for the Canada West and Canada East Missions since earlier this year, will be 
joining Community of Christ (Canada Corporation) in a full-time capacity starting June 3rd, 
2024. 

The First Presidency has also appointed Sam to serve as Bishop of Canada and as the MCFO for 
the Canada West and Canada East Missions. We are grateful for Sam's dedicated interim service 
and are thrilled to welcome him into these significant roles on a full-time basis. 

Sam's commitment and expertise have already made a substantial impact, and we look forward to 
his continued leadership in advancing our mission and supporting our community. 

Please join us in expressing our heartfelt thanks to Sam for his interim service and in welcoming 
him to his new appointments. 

In Christ’s peace, 

 

Art Smith 
Canada Field Apostle and 

 


